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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well.  
I have felt a real air of positivity from the parents, children and staff this week as we come to end of this lockdown. Everyone 
is so excited about our return to school but it is also quite normal to feel nervous about this; we have not been together for 
almost 3 months. During collective worship this week, Rev’d Dawn thanked our parents for your perseverance during this 
difficult time and she prayed for a smooth return to school for the children and staff.  
 
World Book Day 
Thank you for your help with the World Book Day potato book characters! They were TERRIFIC! I know the children all 
enjoyed the book activities but I haven’t got any photographs of the potatoes. I would be grateful if you could either email a 
photo to me or post it on our Facebook page (+Sharing at Sheering) so that I can print them for a display in school.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Lucy, Harry B, Elsie C, Alfie D, Noah D, Max, 
Alfie F, Sam, Rose, Brooke, Joshua, Lenny, Lenny K, Catherine, Kayla, Patrick, Sonny T, Harry T,  Archie, Poppie and Jacob W. 
Harry B, Max, Alfie, Sam, Brooke and Jacob W have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Alfie F on 
achieving your Gold Mathletics Award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 62, 271,721 points and our 
Top Ten Super-Spellers are Sam, Sonny W, Catherine, Amelie D, Hannah, Harry B, Alfie D, Oliver, Issy B and Josie.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have been enjoying their reading and the World Book day activities.  
Copeland: Noah D has been really enthusiastic about Copeland’s book of the week, Dear Zoo. He also made fantastic snail 
and whale potatoes which he enjoyed sharing with everyone. 
Durrington: Sophia W made the cutest 3 Little Bears potatoes and Patrick made a very cool Harry Potter. 
Fitzwalter: Ruby N has loved World Book Day and planning her potato. She has also enjoyed the story time sessions 
throughout lockdown. 
Quickbury: Oskar has continued to really enjoy reading throughout lockdown and imparting his new found knowledge to 
Mrs Balloqui for 20 minutes earlier in the week! 
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Elsie who is 6 years old today and Sonny (10) and Isabella (10) who 
will be celebrating their birthdays next week. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Return to school 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Harry B for working so hard on his reading and for making such TERRIFIC progress. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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